Sheridan Township Board of Trustee’s
Budget Hearing
March 21, 2017
Call to Order:  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Richard Porter @ 6:00 p.m.
Present:  Roll call Ken Vogt, Scott Frederick, Shanna Pollman, Brenda Heisler, and Richard Porter.
Absent:  None
Audience:  None
Budget Hearing:  -Brenda Heisler made a motion to correct and rescind the motion to approve the Budget at the February Board Meeting this should be done at the Budget Hearing Meeting in March.  We received board approval to withdraw the motion, changing the February minutes to $6,000 for Trustee.
-The maintenance (up keep of the building roof) was discussed and wondering if the line item was adequate for the year, adjustments are expected.
[bookmark: _GoBack]-A motion was made by Scott Fredericks, 2nd by Brenda Heisler to accept the Complete Budget for the (General and Fire Department).  The motion carried unanimously.   
Adjourn:  A motion was made by Scott Frederick, 2nd by Brenda Heisler to close the Budget Hearing.  The motion passed, and adjourned at 6:20 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted 

Brenda Heisler, Secretary

